
To Our Department of Defense Family,

It has been 16 years since LifeSource first teamed together 

with you, our Department of Defense Family, to provide others 

with the gift of life. In that time, we have grown together, as a 

community, to stand strong in our mission of saving others.

For FY2012, we received 6,170 of your contributions, saving 

over 18,500 lives. Each year, we have you to thank for your 

continued support and participation in our blood donation 

efforts. Through your actions, you continue to enliven and 

move us to pursue our efforts even further. 

We thank you for all the families that you touch through your 

selfless gifts, which bring life and joy to those in need. None of 

this would be possible without every person here –– you are 

the ones that set the example and the standard for giving back 

to our community. We are proud and honored to be associated 

with Naval Station Great Lakes. 

We commend you on your achievement and look forward to 

celebrating your generous commitment to your community 

today and for many years to come. 

Sincerely,

James P. Covert

ITxM President and Chief Executive Officer 


